
 
 

No. 11 (2025)  
 

DUN LAOGHAIRE HARBOUR 
  

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 
 

ANNUAL HARBOUR SWIM 
        
Dun Laoghaire Harbour 
Dun Laoghaire Rathdown County Council 
Dun Laoghaire 
Co Dublin   

         
                                                                Date: 25th July 2025 
 

Please note the (95th) Annual Harbour swim will take place on 3rd August 2025. 

All Harbour users are directed to keep clear of the swimmers; this includes both watercraft 
and shore-side rod fishermen. 

Additionally - boats moored in the East Bight are not to operate their engines. 

The Children’s Race is scheduled to start at approximately 18:30hours 

The Ladies’ Race is scheduled to start at approximately 19:00 hours 

The Mens’ Race is scheduled to start at approximately 20:00 hours 

All adult races will have the same course, concluding at 21:00 hours 

HW 20:12 hours 

The course will be as follows in a clockwise direction; 

START at the National Yacht Club Slipway, beside the RNLI Lifeboat Station - swim to 
the first mark, at the National Yacht Club, Eastern end of the pontoon. 

TURN left towards the 2nd mark at the Carlisle Pier. Then right, directly to the East Pier 
Lighthouse, passing Carlisle Pier. 

TURN right at the East Pier Lighthouse and thence parallel to the East Pier (inside the 
moorings), passing the Bandstand, back to the FINISH line East Pier Slipway at the 
RNLI Lifeboat Station. 

For further safety, all other Harbour users are to comply with any instructions given 
by the Race Marshals attending. The Marshals will be in guard boats or canoes that 
accompany the swimmers and will wear High Visibility jackets. 

N.B. Race times are provisional and may be subject to change. 
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This notice is self-cancelling 

 

Dún Laoghaire Harbour Master 
 
Dun Laoghaire Harbour contacts   Phone:   +353 83 144 3412 (Harbour Police/Office)
       Email:    harbourmaster@dlrcoco.ie  
         Website:  https://www.dlrcoco.ie/dun-laoghaire-harbour-0 
 
Masters, Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Boaters should ensure that the contents of 
this Notice are made known to the Persons in Charge of their vessels or craft. All Notice to Mariners can be found on the 
Dun Laoghaire Harbour website.   
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